
Year 7 2024
Orientation Days




Gunnedah High School will be hosting two full-day Orientations in
Term 4 for our Year 7 2024 students on:

Wednesday November 1st: 9am-2:30pm

Wednesday November 29th: 9am-2:30pm*
*Parents and carers are invited for a BBQ lunch from 1:15pm,
with a Q&A session from 2-2:30pm 




If your child is enrolled at Gunnedah High School for 2024, 

please send them along to our Orientation Days! 



This will allow students to form friendships, meet their teachers and get 
a taste of the various subjects on offer here.



Students are encouraged to wear their sports uniform and to bring 

along a packed lunch for recess. A BBQ lunch will be provided on both days.



GUNNEDAH HIGH SCHOOL



If you have any questions, please contact Hanna Ewans, 

our Year 7 2024 Year Adviser, at hanna.ewans1@det.nsw.edu.au


